Irina Astashkevich & Dmitri Pal, Re: 2nd seder

To: Irina Astashkevich & Dmitri Pal <idpal@earthlink.net>
From: David Roskies <daroskies@jtsa.edu>

Subject: Re: 2nd seder

Cc:

Bec:

Attached:

At 09:18 PM 1/1/01 -0500, you wrote:
Hello, David!

Happy Hanukkah (which has already passed) and Happy New Year!
| wish you and your family health and happiness!

This is my real e-mail, which | use.

Thank you for invitation. | can not plan that far ahead right now, but |
will do whatever it takes to be there. Just in case we will make it - is
it possible to come with my kids? We just visited our friends in Long
Iceland over Hanukkah and figured out that traveling with two kids is
possible.

Looking forward to hear from you,

Sincerely, Ira Astashkevich
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